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WLAQ
P.C.Box 228

Rome, Georgis 30161

Mr, Carl Dabelstein
192l S. 55th Street #2

Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

We recieved your reception report on March 22,1971. Your description
of our reception was accurate. I was on the board during this

time period. A few facts about our station may be of interest to
you. We are one (1) kilowatt daytime-non directional. We are alse
one kilowatt directional at night. Our station is at the foot

of a mountain and our night time pattern coveres mostly east

and west of our direction.

OQur directional array includes three steel vertical radiators
series excited and each tower measures 166! above ground. The
common point current is [ .05 amperes, I commend you on you
throughness of handling reception reports. I hope that this

letter will surfice as verfication of your reception of our

station. The staff of our station enjoys recieving these reportse.

Phillfp M. Bak o
Chief Engineer

Just keep up the good worke...



